4.11 (am)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Road safety thought submission

From: Tasha Findlay-Clairmont

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 11:09 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Road safety thought submission

To whom it may concern,

Two way traffic could be very problematic for those roads at this time. The Covid19 pandemic has greatly effected
individuals, and a dramatic increase in road related concerns. The effects of COVID besides increased
health concerns, has have been irritability, anger, frustration, and definitely feeling stressed
and we are increasingly noticing it on the roads. It's only my thoughts but I fear this change
will put even more traffic on our side streets where many children are compared to "up and
down" King & Main Street.

Yes to more road safety!.

Hamilton roads are a mess, they are long overdue for actual work and configuration. Real road work and good paving,
pot hole and maintenance, full road reviews both on main roads and side streets.

Hamilton is a grid that has been evolving and feels as though it has not been assessed properly for years with the

inflation of this City.

I'd write more but I'm only one Hamilton citizen asking not to have Main and King converted into a two-way street at
this present time and consider all other possible options for increasing road safety and awareness in Hamilton.

Thank you for your dedication to our city and consideration to just two of the busiest streets in and out of Hamilton.

Kindest Regards.



